
Meet the school children demonstrating 
recycling changes in South Kesteven 

Pupils at Harlaxton and Denton Primary School near Grantham want to help you put 

the right thing in the right bin. 

Keen to help people recycle more, 15 of the school’s pupils made a video – with the 

help of the Lincolnshire Waste Partnership – explaining what goes in each bin, 

including the district’s new purple-lidded bin. 

You can see the video now on Lincolnshire County Council’s YouTube channel, or 

South Kesteven District Council’s Facebook account. 

SKDC Cabinet members for Waste and Environment, Cllr Patsy Ellis and Rhys 

Baker, said: “These children are our future and the future of our planet.  We must 

listen to them and learn from them. 

“It is so important that the whole of our community, including school children and 

their parents, learn about the importance of recycling and the difference it can make 

to our planet. 

“The youngsters from Harlaxton and Denton Primary School were amazing and 

showed themselves to be keen young recyclers, showing everyone to put the Right 

Thing in the Right Bin. 

“It is so important that the younger generation learn the messages around recycling 

and looking after the planet. As householders, we are the agents for change to 

ensure a brighter future for these children and future generations.” 

South Kesteven is the fifth Lincolnshire district to roll-out the new twin stream 

recycling collection, following Boston, North Kesteven, East and West Lindsey. In 

those districts, residents have become such recycling experts that around 90% of all 

the rubbish they put in their recycling bins at home is exactly the right materials. 

Some of the most common things found in recycling bins that shouldn’t be are: 



 Soft plastics like films and bags: these should instead be taken to a 

recycling point at your local supermarket or put in your black general waste 

bin. Please also don’t put your recycling in bin bags. 

 Electrical items and batteries: these can cause a fire if you just put them in 

your bins at home. Please take them to a recycling centre or battery recycling 

point at supermarkets. 

 Textiles and clothes: why not donate these to a charity shop, or take them to 

a clothes bank or recycling centre. 

 Takeaway boxes: the grease seeps into the fibres and affects the quality of 

the cardboard. Please put these in your black general waste bin and not your 

purple-lidded or silver recycling bins. 

Residents are also reminded that no waste or recycling of any kind left next to the 

bins will be taken in any of the waste collection in South Kesteven from February 5th. 

For more information about your purple-lidded bin, and what goes in each bin in 

South Kesteven, visit www.southkesteven.gov.uk/waste. 
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Notes to editors 

Right Thing Right Bin with Harlaxton and Denton Primary School - YouTube 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ermZVy6x_tw  

 


